
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

Construction Update         Sept. 1, 2017  
Sewer pipe installation on Frontage Road re-starts next week 

Beginning Tuesday Sept 5, construction crews will 
resume installing a sewer pipe along Frontage Rd. 
Work will move north towards Ellingson Rd over the 
next several weeks.  

• Traffic will be reduced to one lane in work areas 
and flaggers will direct drivers along Frontage Rd.  

• Work will typically occur Monday through Saturday  
between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 

• Increased noise from equipment and back-up 
alarms 

• Vibrations during shoring installation 

 

Looking ahead – Ellingson Road / Frontage Road Intersection 

Pipeline work through the Ellingson Road/Frontage Road intersection is tentatively scheduled to begin in early-  
to mid-October. We will notify nearby businesses ahead of construction and will continue to provide updates. 

 

For more information 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi  

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283  

• Email David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov  

  

 Dewatering tanks and pipes will be reinstalled. 
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